Chris O'Brien

From: Tim Ryan <timryanp@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 12:24 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Cc: Thomas; James Erinakes; Karen Tarasevich; Andy Andrade; Tim Duffy
Subject: House Finance

| am out of town and am unable to testify in person on the following bills:

The Rhode Island School Superintendents Association takes the following positions:

Support H7250

Support H7252

Support 7687: This bill will allow districts to receive transportation categorical funds when they utilize local
transportation contracts rather than the Statewide system to transport out-of-district students. It will reward districts
for being cost-effective.

Support H7906

Thank you.

Timothy P Ryan Ph.D.
Rhode Island School Superintendents Association



